CITY COUNCIL
January 2019

ANNUAL REVIEW OF THE CITY COUNCIL’S COUNCIL TAX
SUPPORT SCHEME

It is recommended that City Council retain the current scheme.

MOTION

That approval be given to retain the current Council Tax Support Scheme for the
next financial year (2019/20) not withstanding any prescribed changes set by
Government and/or annual uprating.

Where there is a recommendation subsequently made in future years, that there are
no changes required to the scheme, for the proceeding year that Delegated Authority
is granted to the appropriate Senior Officers to authorise the scheme within the
Benefit Service.



